McAuliffe, Daniel

—

From: Lisa Steinhauer

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 8:59 AM
To: McKinney, Barbara; Parks, Timothy
Subject: Jeffy Trail Extension

Hi Alder McKinney,

I am a resident of 2330 Jeffy Trail. As I am sure you are hearing from many nearby residents, I would like to
take a moment to ask you to consider not extending Jeffy Trail. The cost to extend does not seem to make sense
given so much neighborhood opposition and very few benefits that would come from the extension. While I
understand you see the extension as a way to alleviate traffic, it doesn't seem necessary. There are so many
other projects in Madison that could be completed as a higher priority. In this case, I actually see more cons to
extending Jeffy Trail (poor use of budget, loss of natural landscape and wildlife, etc.) than pros.

I know the extension has been in the plan for a while, but it seems like you should re-think it. The original plan
1sn't always the best option.

Thank you for your time.

Lisa Steinhauer





